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January 22, 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians, and the Del Val Class of 2029, 
 
It is hard to believe that we are already approaching the halfway point of the 2024-2025 school year! 
While your child has much to look forward to during the remainder of their 8th grade year, we want 
to continue to provide opportunities for students and families to prepare for high school. 
 
During the Fall, Delaware Valley Regional held a number of events for incoming students and their 
families to get a glimpse of some of our programs. These included visits to elementary schools, our 
Academy Night, and the Class of 2029 visit and tour of the high school.   
 
The next event that Del Val will be hosting is our annual 8th Grade Scheduling Info Night: FRESHMAN 
QUEST (formerly known as 8th Grade Orientation). On the evening of February 6, 2025, we will host 
an overview of our programs starting at 6:30 PM in the Auditorium. This will be followed by a tour of 
the school, where you will be able to attend presentations from our academic departments and 
extracurricular programs.  
 
As the date of the event approaches, please review our website (dvrhs.org) under the Academics tab 
for further information and updates. 
 
A final event for incoming freshmen before they begin high school will take place on Wednesday, 
August 20, 2025. The Del Val Class of 2029 gets the building to themselves in final preparation for 
their first day of high school during our OASIS program. More information will follow as the date gets 
closer.  
 
From our meetings thus far, we have plenty of reasons to be excited about the Class of 2029. We 
can’t wait until you are here! 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Michael Kays 
Principal 
 
 

​ ​ ​ ​  
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